

change the outcome

May 30, 2012

Keith Desserich DIPG Collaborative Chair, Board of Directors The Cure Starts Now 10280 Chester Road Cincinnati, OH 45215

Dear Mr. Desserich.

On behalf of myself and all the collaborators on this project, I am very grateful for your funding of \$195,000 for our "Establishment of an International DIPG Registry." Thanks to your generous support, we will be able to continue our efforts in establishing this important registry.

- You are welcome to post this letter on your website as acknowledgement that a grant in the amount of \$195,000 has been made to my study.
- All my institutional human protocol (2011-2764: "DIPG Registry and Repository") is in place to conduct this study, which will begin immediately after the award date.
- As the lead researcher, I will oversee the six-month progress report. Please note my contact information below.
- For more information about the protocol and how to enroll in the program, we will forward you the website information as soon as it is available
- We agree that in all future publications and grant documentation the following parties will be named as sponsors of the protocol: "The DIPG Collaboration: The Cure Starts Now Foundation, The Jeffrey Thomas Hayden Foundation, Reflections of Grace Foundation, Benny's World Foundation and Soar with Grace Foundation."
- Please see our attached W-9 Form.

We look forward to continuing to work with you in the battle against pediatric cancer. We appreciate all of your support.

Sincerely,

Maryam Fouladi, MD, MSc
Professor of Pediatrics
Medical Director of Neuro-oncology
Division of Oncology
Cancer and Blood Diseases Institute
Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center
3333 Burnet Avenue, MLC 7015
Cincinnati, OH 45229-3039
Maryam.Fouladi@cchmc.org
(T) 513-803-2177

Tana Housh Manager, Sponsored Programs Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center